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HOMECOMING DINNER @ BMSS

BY BMSS PUBLICITY

Merahans return to their

alma mater.

On the 16th of November last
year, Bukit Merah Secondary
school commemorated its 50th
Anniversary at the school hall
with a homecoming dinner.

The heart-warming event evoked a “For a moment , we are all school

sense of nostalgia in the 500 former kids again with fantastic memories

of the school. I’'m proud to be part
of the Merahan history”

their former teachers and classmates — Koh Seng Choon (Chass of 1970)
over a sumptuous dinner.

students and staff who caught up with

The day also saw the launch
of the 50th Anniversary book
- an anthology of stories from
ex-staff and students. The
stories  highlighted  success
stories of Merahans who
attribute their successes to the
guidance and development
they received from the school.

Their show of support is a testimony to the mark the school has left on
them and the progress of Bukit Merah Secondary School as it continues
to be an institution of excellence.

Majulah Merahans to the next 50 vears and more!




